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To the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Olivia Krommes and I'm a resident of Pawtucket, RI. I'm writing today to express my very strong 
support for H7967, which would update the Homeless Bill of Rights to add rules governing the interaction with 
encampments and require fines for non-compliance, require police and public works departments to adopt 
written policies and procedures to ensure compliance with the requirements of this chapter, and include the 
right to access clean and sanitary conditions. 
 
Our unhoused neighbors deserve the same right to privacy and protection from harassment that the rest of us 
enjoy. They have it hard enough already. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Olivia Krommes 
262 Hillside Ave 
Pawtucket, RI 
02860 
617-992-8190 


